
Boys and Girls Club looking
for interns
Lake Tahoe Boys and Girls Club is in need of interns.

Interns would be working through Lake Tahoe Community College.

Positions  are:  homework  assistant,  art  program,  sport  and
nutrition program, and marketing-public relations.

For  more  information,  contact  Tracy  Owen  Chapman  at
owenchapman@ltcc.edu  or  (530)  541.4660,  ext.  294.
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